Data Submitted (UTC 11): 3/27/2018 2:17:03 AM

First name: Heather Last name: Kinney Organization:

Title:

Comments: Dear Supervisor Olsen,

I have concerns that that planned project will be harmful to the Indiana and Northern long-eared bat management program in Daniel Boone National Forest.

I urge the Forest Service to ensure that any changes or planned projects take into account the livelihood of the Indiana northern long-eared bat. I sincerely hope that these creatures will not be sacrificed for short-sighted economical ends.

Thank you for your time and service to the forests.

Heather Kinney